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The Honorable Scott Gessler
Colorado Secretary of State
1700 Broadway, Suite 200
Denver, Colorado 80290

Dear Secretary Gessler:
As legal counsel to the proponents of Initiative 2013-14 #29, I write to inform you that

they are officially withdrawing the measure from the 2013-14 initiative process. Please direct
any questions to me at the number above.

Regards,

ason R. Dunn

cc: Tamra Ward
Kelly Brough
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